Republic of the Philippines
Department of Labor and Employment
PHILIPPINE OVERSEAS EMPLOYMENT ADMINISTRATION
Mandaluyong City

ADVISORY _15

In view of the reported COVID-19 infection of several employees and to contain
the spread of infection among the employees and the public, on-site work at the Philippine
Overseas Employment Administration, Adjudication Office will be TEMPORARILY
SUSPENDED from March 15 to March 29, 2021.

Hearings affected by the temporary suspension shall be rescheduled and parties
shall be properly notified.

Submission of answer and other pleadings shall be coursed thru email or courier.
All employees are on a work from home arrangement.
Regular work operations shall resume on March 30, 2021.

You may call or send your requests for follow-up/queries or appointment at the
following telephone numbers and email addresses:

Recruitment Regulation Branch
Tel. No. 8722-11-80
Email: poea.rrb@gmail.com

Adjudication Branch
Tel. No. 8722-11-48
Email: adjubranch01 poea@yahoo.com

For your information and guidance.

March 15, 2021

PHILIPPINE OVERSEAS EMPLOYMENT ADMINISTRATION
Administrative Branch
Central Records Divisian

MAR 18 2021

RNARD P. OLALIA
Administrator
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